


















































ABOVE,THE COMPLETE TRAIN OF THE PRAIRIE DOG CENTRAL POSES WITH A GROUP
of highly—-excited admirers, Number 3 was later sent for shopping and
came back to the Company during the week of May 31 with a new coat of
black paint on the boiler jacket - except for the brass bands,that is-
preparatory to the first run of 1971,scheduled for Sunday,June 6.

Number 3 and train of the Prairie Dog Central at speed along the run,

which this year is rather a dog-leg instead of the straight run of

1970. Both photos courtesy Prairie Dog Central Railw=v
and D, Ted Shores,


































